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To: All Parents/Carers of Year 11 Students 

Our Ref: 87832502 

14 November 2024 

Dear Year 11 Student and Parent/Carer, 

Re: South Hunsley Additional Sixth Form Open Evening 

We are holding an additional Sixth Form event for Year 11 students and parents/carers on 

Thursday 28 November 2024, 5.30pm – 7.30pm which will provide an additional opportunity to find 

out information on our Sixth Form courses and opportunities. 

As previously, there will be Sixth Form subject teachers to speak to in more detail about the 

courses and opportunities on offer. You will also be able to meet the Sixth Form team and speak 

with some of our current Sixth Form students. 

The event will take place alongside the Year 9 Options and Careers Fair in The Space. We will 

also have members of the Sixth Form team on hand, should you wish to have a look around some 

of the facilities available to Sixth Form students. Please note that this is event is in addition to our 

main Open Evening which was held in October and is intended for anyone who could not attend 

this or wants to find out further information. We will not be sharing new information at this event 

that wasn’t available at the October Open Evening. 

We hope this evening will provide you with another opportunity to see what studying at South 

Hunsley Sixth Form will be like. 

Yours faithfully 

  

Mr P. Jacobs & Mr P. White 

Directors of Sixth Form 

 


